
1 
 

RUGBY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

QUESTION PURSUANT TO STANDING ORDER 10 
 

 COUNCIL – 20 JULY 2021 
 

QUESTION K 
 
Councillor Roodhouse to ask the Communities, Homes, Digital and 
Communications Portfolio Holder, Councillor Mrs Crane: 
 
“What is the present status of Rugby Local Strategic Partnership and when did it last meet 
in public?” 
 
Councillor Lowe, Leader of the Council (in the absence of Councillor Mrs Crane, 
Communities, Homes, Digital and Communications Portfolio Holder), to reply as 
follows: 

“The Rugby Local Strategic Partnership (LSP) last met in January 2020, and the 
continuance of the 2-monthly meetings were disrupted by the ongoing pandemic. Whilst 
the meetings have not been public ones, the resulting minutes are publicly available via 
the Council’s website. We are now in the early stages of reviewing the LSP and its role 
going forward in helping us to help achieve the priority outcomes identified in the new 
Corporate Strategy and recovery plan. This work will include reviewing the terms of 
reference, membership and arrangements for meetings, and will be completed later in 
2021.” 

 
 


